
 

 

From the Principalõs Bean 

Bagé  Craig Douglas  
 

Thank you for a supportive and busy term 2.  Our staff have worked tirelessly and are looking 
forward to a well-deserved break. 

Ensure you have quality time over the break with your family and come back fresh and ready to 
learn. 

On behalf of my staff and myself, have a great holiday. 

Craig Douglas 

Principal  

 

Deputy 

Chaté 
Lower Primary Deputy  

Kelly Clark  

 
The importance of reading 
Having the skills to access and make meaning of texts is an integral part of the school         

curriculum. At Gilston State School, we encourage parents and carers to read daily with their 

children to develop their love of reading and to continue to build their decoding and             

comprehension skills that they use when accessing texts. 

 

We would like to invite parents and future parents of Gilston State School to attend a Ready 

Reading Workshop. This workshop will equip you with knowledge and skills to support 

your childôs growth in reading.  

  

Ready Reading Workshop 

The Ready Reading program invites parents and community members to make a difference in 

their local community by volunteering in schools to support childrenôs reading. 

Reading is a powerful tool to help children grow their vocabulary, language skills and            

imagination. It helps them to develop life-long skills that will support their future growth and 

learning.  

The Department of Educationôs Reading Centre and Volunteering Queensland are working  

together to help improve literacy for children in Queensland by training up to 3000 volunteers to 

share their knowledge and time to foster a love of reading.  

Ready Reading Workshop details: 

When: Wednesday, 4 September, 2019 

Where: Gilston State School Library 

Who: Parents and community members 

Time: 9:00am ï 1:00pm 

RSVP: Please contact our office on (07) 5501 2333  

Morning tea provided. Tea and coffee will also be available.  

588 Worongary Road  

Gilston QLD 4211  

Ph: (07) 5501 2333  

Fx: (07) 5501 2300 

Absent Line: (07) 5501 2360  
Email:admin@gilstonss.eq.edu.au  

www.gilstonss.eq.edu.au  

Gilston SS 

Grapevine  

Dates for your Diary  

Keeping Parents Informed  

26 June 2019  

Edition 10  

Wednesday 26 June 
STEAM Excellence Showcase  

2:00pm - 3:00pm 
Report cards emailed 

 
Thursday 27 June 

Final Payment Hansel & Gretel 
Years 3 to 6 

Smartstart Incursion Year 3 
Poetry Caf® Year 1 

 
Friday 28 June 

Last day of term 2 
 

Monday 15 July 
First day of term 3 

 
Monday 22 July 

Hansel & Gretel Performance  
Years 3 to 6 

 
Wednesday 24 July 
Newsletter Edition 11 

 
Thursday 25 July 

GPAC Final   
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Deputy Chat...  
Upper Primary Deputy  

Fiona Keswell  

 
 
Gold Coast Science Competition 
 
Last week every parent received an email containing information about the upcoming Gold Coast Science      
Competition.  Attached to the email was a handbook with lots of information and ideas to get your child started.  
We would love to see as many students as possible participate in this fantastic event.  The only requirement is a 
curious mind ï all students have one of those!!  Please take the time to read the first couple of pages of the   
handbook which will give you a better idea of what itôs all about.  The school holidays are a perfect time to start, 
especially when your kids start complaining that theyôre bored! 
(If you didnôt receive the email, please contact the office and weôll get it to you.) 
 

Region NAIDOC Showcase 
 
Last week we were part of the Department of Educationôs South East Region NAIDOC Showcase.  This involved 
setting up a display in an exhibition space.  We had a model of our yarning circle and a display of the great work 

that is happening at our school.  We were very proud to be part of such an important and significant event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NAIDOC Day 
 
Thank you to the parents and family members who joined us for our NAIDOC Day.  It was a very special occasion 
that included a Welcome Ceremony and traditional dancing.  The dance group also conducted a blessing in our 
new yarning circle in the form of a smoking ceremony.  Following our assembly, students spent the day in the  
Secret Garden participating in a range of activities including arts and crafts, games and walks along our nature 
trail.   
Over the past couple of weeks, every class has been working on a piece of art that all students contributed too.  
These formed a stunning gallery at the entrance to the Secret Garden for our NAIDOC Day.   
Our students had a great day celebrating and learning about Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island cultures.  


